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From: Ronak Ahmed [mailto:ronak@tyrerroxburgh.co.uk] 
Sent: 22 October 2019 20:30
To: Lorraine Cordell
Subject: RE: Your Son' Case - Withdrawal of the Case
 
Dear Ms Cordell
 
I trust you are well.
 
I have good news in that the Council have decided to not pursue the case further due to a lack of recent incidents.  Please see
attached their letter received recently and our letter dated 22 October 2019 sent to your son.
 
Please speak to your son and get back to me with any questions.
 
 
 
Kind regards
 
 
 
Mr. Ronak Ahmed LL.B, LL.M
Solicitor (Consultant)
Direct Dial  07515 121781
Office         0208 889 3319
Email         ronak@tyrerroxburgh.co.uk
__________________________________________________
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Authorised by the Solicitors Regulation Authority. Tyrer Roxburgh Solicitors LLP is a limited liability partnership under the no.560748. A list of the members'
names is open to inspection at the registered office.    
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Contracted with the Legal Aid Agency       
 
We do not accept service of documents or other process by e-mail
Email us at lawmakers@tyrerroxburgh.co.uk
 
This message may contain privileged information, and is only intended to be received by the person to whom it is addressed.
If you are not the intended recipient please contact us as soon as possible.
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